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Donation to support those affected by the Turkey-Syria earthquake 
 
 
Mizuho Financial Group, Inc. (President & CEO: Masahiro Kihara) offers its deepest 
sympathy to those affected by the Turkey-Syria earthquake, especially the families 
who have lost loved ones in the disaster. We also express our heartfelt admiration and 
appreciation to those working to provide on the ground support and aid as part of the 
disaster relief operations.  
 
Mizuho is donating JPY 10 million to organizations providing relief within the impacted 
region. We hope the funds will help support the efforts of first responders and the long-
term humanitarian work the recovery will require over the months to come. 
In addition to our corporate donation, we are encouraging employee donations, and 
will match these funds in offices where such an option is available.  
 
Our thoughts are with the communities in the affected region, and we hope for the 
earliest possible recovery from this disaster. 
 
 
 


